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07/27/2022 

 

William Scanlan 

Acting Town Planner 

Dudley, MA 01571 

 

Dear Mr. Scanlan:  

 

I am writing in response to your request for review of plans and potential drainage issues 

related to the Nichols College Townhomes Project. I have reviewed the plans and specs., 

as well as the narrative submitted by Jeff Walsh. I believe they have been designed to 

create no increase to the velocity of run-off being discharged from the site, when 

adjustments suggested in Jeff Walsh’s review are made.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jeffrey Murray 

Highway Superintendent 

 

 


